
  

 

  

THINK TWICE 
 
"Trauma comes back 
as a reaction, not a 
memory."  
-Bessel Van Der Kok 
 
THANK YOU 
 

 
We have harnessed the 
power of the horse and 
raised $15,000.00 towards 
the care of our herd over 
2022. We are so grateful 
for you. 
 

 

 

 
       
      

Exciting Things Happening 

2022 PROGRAMMING 
 
Open Farm Nights 
5:30pm - 6:30pm | July 7th, 21 and 28th 
Open Barn with Taco Food Truck, starting at 5:00pm 
5:30pm - 6:30pm | August 11th and 25th 

Practical Self Defense: 
This class will give participants critical skills to 
keeping safe.  ALL are welcome. Look for the event 
on Facebook soon for pricing and sign up. 
 
Mane Challenge:  
July 20th | Contact Deb VanderBand 
at director@equineassisteddev.org 
A program created by EAD designed to equip and 
educate youth to stay aware, be forward and use 
critical thinking skills. 
 
VOLUNTEER HIGHLIGHT 
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God is so good.  A dream 
has been realized.  By the 
gracious gift of Renee & 
Joseph O'Kelly, we now 
have a sturdy, reliable ride 
for our dear herd members, 
our Real Happiness Mobil 
Unit.  We are so grateful for 
this wonderful gift. 

VOLUNTEERS 
 

 
 
We're looking for fun 
fabulous volunteers to be 
on a committee for the 
Unity in Community 
Fundraiser this coming 
fall.  Contact Deb 
VanderBand 
at director@equineassiste
ddev.org for more details. 
 

 
 

Savannah we congratulate you on the very many 
accomplishments throughout High School.  You have 
also given four years of dedicated and committed 
volunteer hours to our morning barn crew and helped 
me personally taking care of the farm while we 
scooted away on weekends. We will dearly miss your 
smiling face, but your future is so bright, can't wait to 
see you grow into your purpose. 

TESTIMONY 
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SUPPORT US 
 

 
 

 
 
BOOK A SERVICE 
 
Equine Assisted EMDR 
contact Sarah Matias for 
information, scheduling 
and pricing. 
clinical@equineassistedde
v.org  
 
To book a Mobile Unit 
visit to your parent or 
loved one's living center, 
contact Jeanine Heibel for 
information, scheduling 
and pricing. 
volunteer@equineassisted
dev.org 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

SAVE THE DATE 
Unity in Community 
September 26, 2022 
 
Comanche Project Invitation 
September 24, 2022 
EAD will be participating at the upcoming Military 
Families Resource Fair at the National Guard Armory 
on 44th St. Mark the date on your calendars. 
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